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Preschool Newsletter – January 2019 
 

St. Paul’s Littlest Angel Preparatory Preschool, PreKindergarten 
and Young Fives 

 

Dear Parents,  

                  HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019! 

Welcome Back! 

                           Welcome New Students and Families! 

The first week back we are going to review routines and rules.  
We will be back to our full schedule on Monday, January 14.  
We will be discussing and experiencing Winter.   

Weekly lesson plans will be displayed in the Parent Corner.  

We are also going to implement something new this month for 
Positive Behavior, we are calling it Be Band! You may see daily 
on a chart posted in the classroom if your child earned a star. 
Children who earn a star will receive a Be Band at the end of 
the week.          Be Safe            Be Friendly              Be a Worker 

  

Hand washing: We are learning the importance of washing and drying 
hands to prevent the spread of germs and to help keep us all strong and 
healthy. This is particularly important as we are into winter. As parents, you 
can also help us in reinforcing these important life lessons at home. We 
have posters displayed by the sinks at Preschool that demonstrate how to 
do this correctly. It is also a great opportunity to chat about healthy living 
with your family. Children should wash hands with soap for 20 seconds 
before rinsing.         

Clothing: As the weather is quite cold, we remind all families to make 
sure that your child is dressed warmly. Please make sure that all 
sweaters and coats are labelled with your child’s name.  

Illnesses:  If your child is unwell, please keep them at home until they 
are feeling better, to prevent illnesses from spreading.  We appreciate 
your consideration in this regard. 

Please give us a call or send an email by 9am if your child will not be 
attending for the day.  

Important Dates 

January 11                         
Help Me Grow Coach 
observes 

January 16             Zoomobile!  

January 21                      
Martin Luther King (observed) 

January 24                
California Wildlife Redwood 
Giants 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dear Parents,  

What a start to 2019!  We 
have Mrs. Yajaira Barrera on 
board as a part of our team.  
Mrs. Barrera is our Kitchen 
Porter and Teacher Aide.  She 
is going to take care of snack, 
lunch, sanitizing and helping 
with the children, just to name 
a few things.  Mrs. Barrera has 
3 children of her own and will 
be taking Early Childhood 
classes and becoming a 
member of our teaching 
team! Please take welcome 
her when you have a 
chance. 

 

Tissue Boxes Thank you to 
the families who have already 
brought in a box of tissues to help 
us through the winter months.  
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